
WMGA Annual Member Meeting Minutes 

October 3, 2020 

 

The annual meeting convened immediately after the Member-Member tournament. Sixty-two 

members participated in the tournament and most stayed for the meeting. The first order of 

business was the election of board members to replace the four current members who completed 

their three-year term of office: Bill Ackerman, Bob Creager, David Franek, and Jim Fairall. The 

members expressed their appreciation to the departing Board members.  A voice vote was taken 

and the members unanimously approved the election of five new Board members: 

 

Keith Casper 

Kevin Corrigan 

David Keeler 

Scott Nichols 

Robert Wilhelm 

 

The current and recently elected Board members along with the ex-officio past president met after 

the election to appoint the following officers of the Board: 

 

President:   Keith Casper 

Vice President:  Richard (BJ) Bjornaas 

Treasurer:   Joe Smith 

Recording Secretary:  Vince Serio 

Tournament Chair:   David Keeler 

Director:   Robert Wilhelm 

Director:   Kevin Corrigan 

Director (Non-voting): Scott Nichols 

 

Following the meeting, Mark Clowser was drafted as a second non-voting director 

 

Prepared by: 

Vince Serio, Recording Secretary 


